
 

                                 PLEASE NOTE: 

The Haven Day Centre will be closed on Friday 9 February 2018  
                    We will re-open on Monday 12 February 2018 

Christmas Meals  
Some of our members attended Christmas meals at the Withywood Centre on 12 and 13 
December.  Elizabeth said “I liked the meal.  It was very good service and value for 
money.”  Chris said “I liked socialising with my friends”.    Susan commented “It was fun 
and a great meal.  I wish to do it again.” 

A party was held in Block B at the centre on Tuesday 19 December to say thank you to 
the volunteers who help out at The Haven.  Members who normally attend on Tuesdays, 
plus a few extra members, were able to join them for a buffet lunch and some carol 
singing.  We all watched a lovely nativity play performed by members.  Jo said “I was 
Mary and I enjoyed taking part.  I was nervous but was pleased with my performance.  
My baby, Alex, played Jesus.”  Clark said “Brilliant.  The carol singing was good.”  Chris 
said “It was quite a reunion”. 

Car Parking 
We would be very grateful if all volunteers who arrive at the centre after 10am but 
leave before 3pm would use the Centre car park via the Morpeth Road entrance as the 
other car park (off Ruthven Road) is really busy most days since.  Silva Care (a new 
tenant) moved into Block B on site and have minibuses to move around.  If you are 
unsure where to park please ask Lisa or Alex D to show you and help you park by the our 
minibuses.  

A monthly All-age Art Workshop 
We have received a poster from Jo Curd at ‘Autistic Eye’ advertising monthly all-age art 
workshops 11am – 4pm on the 4th Saturday of the month at the Energy Hub, Bristol 
Harbourside, BS1 5UH.  You don’t have to have Autism to attend. 

Future dates are as follows: 
Saturday 24 February -   Create and laminate a placemat for you and a friend 
Saturday 24 March      -   Make a pop up card for Easter or another occasion 

For further information contact Jo Curd 07817 803 493  or www.bristol-energy.co.uk or 
www.autisticeye.co.uk 

There are posters on the noticeboards at the Centre giving more information.  The 
Haven Day Centre regrets it is unable to provide transport. 
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